
 

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED NEW ROAD 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a New Road Petition has been submitted to Cheyenne County, 

Colorado for the potential of a new road to be constructed in the County.  The proposed 

road is County Road D from Highway 385 west to County Road 44. A copy of such 

petition is filed in the County Administrator’s office of the Cheyenne County Courthouse 

where same is open for public inspection.  Such proposed new road will be considered at 

a public hearing of the Board of County Commissioners of Cheyenne County, Colorado 

to be held at the Cheyenne County Courthouse on April 30, 2024 at 9:15 a.m. 

Any interested individual may inspect the proposed petition and file any comments or 

objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the new road. Petition is 

available at the Cheyenne County Courthouse, 51 S. 1st Street, P.O. Box 567, Cheyenne 

Wells, CO, 80810, (719) 767-5872, ccadmin@rebeltec.net 

Comments must be in writing and must be received by the Cheyenne County 

Administrator by 4:00pm on April 29, 2024. 

 

Dated: April 10, 2024 

Cheyenne County, Colorado 

By:  /s/ Marcy L. Brossman, Administrator 
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